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Stanford and District u3a Advance Notice 

MAY 2023 

Dear u3a members, We look forward to seeing you at our next General 
Meeting on May 11th. 

Please arrange to pick up your membership card from the meeting or email 
Dick Fox for instructions. 

Parking –please use Town Car Parks to park. Car sharing would be good 
– definitely NOT in container area. 

Speaker this meeting is Amanda Sutherland – a second talk about changes 
in garments and accessories from 1020s to ‘50s. Also selling her eco-
inspired accessories, hats and neckwear. 

At our May Meeting we still have places on the ‘Thursford Spectacular.’ 
Included will be the Coach Trip; Hotel (DBB); visit to Holkham Hall and 
Tickets.  
18th  to 19th December. The cost is £230 per person and £245 for a single 
person. £50 deposit cheques make out to SLH u3a.   
Pickup:  Lampits 7.45, Springhouse 7.55. Oaks 8.10  
  
Windsor to Bray Lock Boat trip - Thursday 6th July'23 
Following the popularity of last year's boat trip we have booked this Thames 
River Cruise from Windsor to Bray Lock and back. 
Unfortunately there is a limit to the number of tickets available due to the 
restrictions of the boat's capacity. Tickets will be sold on a first come, first 
serve basis. The cost of this trip is an all-inclusive £45.00. 
  
A small number of tickets left for- Crazy for You at the Gillian Lynne 
Theatre, London. A matinee on Wednesday 25th October. Cost £63 (not 
£60 as previously stated - apologies) for each stalls ticket, coach and 
tips. 
 
Printed copies of the monthly newsletters are available at the meeting, 

OR 

View and down load here MAY NEWSLETTER 

https://u3asites.org.uk/files/s/slh/docs/veryfinalcopymay2023websiteversion2.pdf

